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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: November 1, 2012 
Re: Market Data Transparency – Extension of Stakeholder Comments 

As explained in the AESO Notice, the period for comments has been extended one week 
to November 9, 2012. 

Matt Ayres 
Chief Economist 
 
 
 

http://www.aeso.ca/downloads/Market_Data_Transparency_addendum.pdf

